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Dear Friends. 
     
Jesus said, "Behold the fowls of the air..." and "Consider the lillies of the fields...".  Those may seem so small 
and insignificant to man but take notice that they are important to our Heavenly Father.  He cares for them 
daily.  Then Jesus asked the question, "Are ye not much better than they?"  I say, Hallelujah What A Savior!!! 
     
In the month of January, we have had an unusual amount of rain,wind, snow and cold weather for Sicily, and it 
has also carried over into February.  Linda was sick with the flu for several days and then she had a cough that 
lingered on for several more days.  Because of the bad weather, it limited our witnessing out in the markets 
and on the street.  The 22nd of January, we had a visit from Missionary Salvatore Galioto and Brother Santo 
Eterno.  While they were here we visited with two families and share the gospel with them.  We enjoyed their 
fellowship and were an encouragement to each other. 
  
After a year and a half, Mimmo Conti, a friend of Benedetto's, is showing a sincere interest in the gospel.  I 
have passed by his work place each week since November and finally he is opening up and asking questions.  
Please pray for his salvation. 
  
    Our featured family for the month is the Pistone family.  Brother Pistone is in his late seventies and had been 
a real blessing over the 20 years that we have known him.  He is a retired preacher and is now in very bad 
health.  He is not able to get out and evangelize like he did years ago, but stays in the house almost all the 
time.  I visit him quite often and share a time of Bible Study and prayer and try to be and encouragement to 
him.  I ask that you please keep him and his wife in your prayers. 

  Brother Pistone and his wife. 
  
Until next month please keep us in your prayers. 
  
In Christ, 
Brother Randall & Sister Linda 
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